
May 4, 2022 - Notes from the Division G meeting 
 
 
Kia ora (hi) everyone, 
 
Thank you for your time at our Division meeting today.  It was great to see you and hear 
about how your sections and sigs are progressing activities and the milestones you have 
achieved.  I appreciate your openness and generosity in these meetings to raise questions 
and share ideas.  Your leadership and contribution makes a positive difference.  Thank 
you! 
 
The questions/actions that I noted for follow-up include: 
 

1. SIG action plan schedule  
 

2. Regional Council news 
 

3. Filling vacancies on SIGs and Sections  
 

4. PC Speed dating networking event 
 

5. WLIC 2021 Virtual Congress: Access to Video Sessions 
 

6. WLIC 2022, IFLA Library and papers  
 

7. WLIC 2022, IFLA General Assembly 
 
Planning a Division G get-together in Dublin.  This will be a social event rather than a 
business meeting.  More information will be circulated via our basecamp for members who 
are attending WLIC to contribute and plan.  Watch this space! 
 
Feel free to add other questions for me to follow up, by replying to this thread. 
 
Best regards, 
Te Paea, Chair Division G 
 


